VALE.

Our dear Aunt Nin is no longer with us. We
heard with sadnéss on Tuesday 14th October,1986
that she had passed away in Hospital after a period
of ill health.

Born on Norfolk on 23rd February 1899, Anna
Maria Christian was one of the 6 children of
Guildford James Adams and Amy Caroline (nee
Christian) and was educated on Norfolk, going to
school at Kingston.

She married Benjamin Christian on 3rd
December 1941.

Aunt Nin, as she was always called, was a
happy housewife, very proud of her garden, a
staunch member of her church and had a lovely
singing voice. She had a great sense of humour and
was, like most of the older generation of Norfolkers,
a very warm hearted person and most hospitable to
all who came to her house.

Ben deceased Aunt Nin many years ago and she
carried on looking after her beautiful garden until it
became too much for her.

Hydie Narrell(always called Narrell) their only

family, married,and went to South Australia to live
and has not been home for some years. It was good
that she was able to come back to be present at the
funeral, conducted by Pastor Keith Jackson.

Our sincere sympathies go to Narrell and her
husband Terry and family, and to Aunt Nin's
relatives and friends on Norfolk in their sadnes- to
lose another member of the "true blue" Norfolkers
leaves us all with a feeling of great loss.

.........

. Narrell, Terry, Kevin , Julieanne and Lionel wish
to express sincere thanks and gratitude to all who
have served their Mother and Grand-mother (Aunt
Nin) through her illness

Thanks also to everyone who helped with the
funeral, for the lovely flowers and many expressions
of sympathy .

..........

...Our thoughts this week also go out to Helen
McMahon who received the sad news of the sudden
death of her father, Arthur Clough, on
Wednesday,15th October at Christchurch.

We understand that Mr. Clough, who was 84
years, passed away during a game of bowls on that
afternoon.

Helen was able to get a seat on the plane on
Thursday and has gone home to be with the family at
this sad time.

............

TOUCH FOOTBALL - Touch Football will be
commencing in approximately 2-weeks on a
Thursday night.

Team nominations can be left at the League's Club
or with Bob at the Commonwealth Bank.
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LEIVESLEY’S NATURAL THERAPIES
( CHIROPRACTIC- NATUROPATHIC)
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PH 2488

OR CALL FOR
APPOINTMENT

e m e ol

Monday Night at

@; the
‘@arrison Restaurant
Features

"An English Village Pub
Night"
plus
"An Old Style Music Hall
Singalong"'

The Menu is a la carte and whenever
possible features our famous local
fish (Red Emperor).

After the meal you are cordially
invited to wallow in nostalgic old
numbers of yesteryear -you will love it

FULLY LICENSED.
Reservations direct on 2073,
Tourist Bureau, Marie's Tours or
simply call in and put your name in

i | the book.




